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detainment of San Rafael custodial staff by PPD could have resulted in 
physical injury or tragedy. While officers used non-lethal weapons in this 
encounter, the interaction impacted the custodian's mental health, and 
resulted in a chain reaction within the school community that continues to 
reverberate weeks later.  
 

As members of the San Rafael school community, we hope the Commission will utilize 
this incident as an opportunity to review PPD protocol and procedure.  
 
Thank you for your service to the community and consideration of our questions, 
 
Wesley and Kristin Reutimann 

  
 

 




